
 

 
 
2009 - Notice to Shipping No 9 
 
MAISONNEUVE REGION  
MONTREAL / LAKE ONTARIO SECTION  

 
Fireworks at la Ronde - Port of Montreal 
 
Mariners are advised that for safety reasons, the Port of Montreal Administration has defined a zone 
between elevator No 4 and CIP No 2 near the entrance of the St. Lawrence Seaway where commercial 
shipping will not be permitted to transit during all Loto-Québec firework events at La Ronde (Notice to 
Shipping request PDM - D484). 
 
For the upcoming firework events on June 13, 20 and 27, July 4, 11, 18 and 25 as well as August 1st, 8 
and 15, the interdiction period will now be from 22:00 to 23:00 hours. 
 
This could result in delays to navigation of downbound ships in the South Shore canal, in this area.  
Cruise and excursion ships as well as pleasure craft and emergency boats will be accepted in this zone. 
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